
On 28
th

 of April, 2023 we all faculty members of  Department of 

Education along with 4
th

 semester students of M.A visited North Eastern 

Hill University, Shillong with the purpose of Partial fulfillment of paper: 

VAC- 4074 (Project/ Field study). The purpose of the survey was to 

make a report on NEHU, Shillong with special reference to research in 

the Department Of Education.  

The objective of the field study was to survey the present status of 

research under Department Of Education and the achievements in the 

area of research under the Department Of Education if any. 

It was an amazing and wonderful experience for all of us.  Students were 

happy to interact with the department. They share their experiences 

among themselves. 

It was a matter of great pleasure and pride for us to receive a warm 

welcome by the department. Especially the most pleasurable moment 

that we had passed with faculty members including H.O.D of the 

Department Prof. Brinda Bazeley Kharbiymbai ma’am with her 

impressive personality. We will be forever grateful to Dr. N. 

Amareshwaran Reddy sir for his hospitality that we experienced during 

the day of our visit since morning to evening. It will be remain as 

cherished as unforgettable memory in our mind. 


